ETHICS COMMITTEE
TOWN OFFICE BUILDING
TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH
323 ROUTE 81
KILLINGWORTH, CONNECTICUT 06419

TO: Dawn Mooney, Town Clerk

FROM: Robert Rimmer, Chair, Ethics Committee
DATE: February 27, 2025

RE: Meeting Cancellation

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Killingworth Ethics Committee
scheduled for Monday, March 3, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. has been canceled.

Respectfully,
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Robert Rimmer
Chair, Killingworth Ethics Committee



